
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

CPRM April 12, 2022 
PL-24-22 

Correspondence from Scott Tutching 
From: 
To: Mailbox, Clerks; Mailbox, Office of the Mayor; LIST - Office of Ward 2 
Subject: Fwd: Burlington 2020 Lakeshore 
Date: Monday, April 11, 2022 9:22:57 AM 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Scott Tutching 
Date: Mon, Apr 11, 2022 at 9:09 AM 
Subject: Burlington 2020 Lakeshore 
To: <samantha.romlewski@burlington.ca>, Thomas Douglas 
<thomas.douglas@burlington.ca> 

Good Morning,

     I know you are meeting tomorrow to discuss the new 30 plus storey project.  The fact that 
this is even being considered is absurd.  My partner and I love Burlington and we both 
understand that we have to evolve.  However destroying the waterfront with enormous 
buildings is a complete disaster, not only to the beautiful landscape but the wildlife itself. The 
traffic that this will cause on Lakeshore is also an extreme disadvantage. We believe it will 
have a negative impact on the lifestyle of our current residents as well as new ones considering 
moving in. 

 We are very concerned citizens and vote against this project all together. 

Thank you for your time, 
Scott 
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